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What do you want? 
Could the Students’ Union make the School of Law grant temporary ‘leave of 
absence’ on an ad hoc basis for undergraduate international students to partake in 
vacation schemes? 

Why do you want it? 
Undergraduate international students face an extremely harsh disadvantage in terms 
of their employability prospects because the university term dates clash with several 
vacation scheme dates. These vacation schemes take up to 40 hours or more per 
week and international students being limited by the 20-hour work limit during term 
time are ineligible to apply as a result.   

What impact will this have? 
International students will be able to take part in vacation schemes and increase their 
employability prospects.  

 

 
 


